
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 24, 2015

Attn: R Fitzgibbon
Alion Science and Technology
160 Brooks Rd     
Rome, NY 13441

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear R Fitzgibbon,

This refers to application, File No.   0335-EX-ST-2015, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
FCC is not permitted to authorize jamming operations.  If you wish to pursue development of this
equipment you should contact NTIA to get guidance on how best to proceed.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     27284

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


